
 

CMAS State Testing Update for Spring 2021 

In Person Students  

In person students will be assessed in the required CMAS assessments starting April 20.  

Required in-person assessments  

Sixth grade students will take the CMAS Math on April 20 & 21.  

Seventh grade students will take the CMAS English Language Arts on April 20 & 21.  

Eighth grade students will take the CMAS Math and CMAS Science on April 20, 21 & 22.  

Opting into non-required, in-person assessments 

Families have the option of opting into the grade level portions of the CMAS that are not 
required.  

If you want your child to complete the non-required assessments (6th – ELA, 7th – Math, 
8th – ELA) please contact Dave North at david.north@d11.org or 328-3810 to make your 
request. Please make your request before April 19, 2021. Opt-in requests made after 
April 19 cannot be honored.  

If your child is full remote and you would like them to be assessed in any or all grade 
level assessments please contact Dave North at david.north@d11.org or 328-3810 to 
make your request. Please make your request before April 19, 2021. Opt-in requests 
made after April 19 cannot be honored. 

Opt-in assessments will begin on April 23 and be completed by April 30.  

Test Day Schedules  

CMAS will occur during the students’ Core class blocks (English, Math, Science, and 
Social Studies classes). Students will attend exploratory classes as normal on testing 
days. Sixth and Seventh grade exploratory will be at their normal time, eighth grade 
exploratory will run from 10:45 – 12:20.  

Academic Learning and Instruction During Testing Days  

With the exception of students’ exploratory class noted above, there will be no academic 
instruction, in-person, asynchronous, or remote, during the designated testing schedule 
assigned at each grade level.  
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